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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Inquiry if Segregation or Subdivision Plan - Lot 681 and 669 Busuanga Palawan
1 message

Nicolette Escanillas <ne@spacewise.net> Mon, Aug 8, 2022 at 2:05 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: MIMAROPA - Surveys Division <smdmimaropa@gmail.com>

Dear Mam/Sir, 

Would like to follow up on this inquiry
Document Number.: E-2022-91423

Thank you!
Kind regards,
Nicolette
_______________________________________________________________

Spacewise AG

Nicolette F. Escanillas
Account Management

Dufourstrasse 49, 8008, Zurich, Switzerland

M +4420 8138 00709 (UK)
    +1 929 200 3070 (NYC)

https://www.spacewise.net/
www.popupshops.com
_______________________________________________________________
The information of this e-mail is strictly confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the
addressee. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the intended
recipient is prohibited.

On Mon, Aug 1, 2022 at 2:16 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!



As per checking of your tracking number, your concern is still at Surveys and Mapping Division for verification and
appropriate action. Thank you.


ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA



On Mon, Aug 1, 2022 at 2:08 PM Nicolette Escanillas <ne@spacewise.net> wrote:


Good day Mam/Sir, 


I would like to follow up on the above inquiry.Document Number.: E-2022-91423
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Looking forward!


Kind regards,

Nicolette

_______________________________________________________________



Spacewise AG



Nicolette F. Escanillas

Account Management



Dufourstrasse 49, 8008, Zurich, Switzerland



M +4420 8138 00709 (UK)

    +1 929 200 3070 (NYC)
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The information of this e-mail is strictly confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the
addressee. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer.
Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the
intended recipient is prohibited.





On Tue, Jul 26, 2022 at 9:20 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:


Good day!



This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Your concern was immediately forwarded to SURVEY AND
MAPPING DIVISION for review and appropriate
action



For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them directly to their email
address at:
surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com        

                  

Kindly note of the Document Number.: E-2022-91423



Thank you and keep safe.



ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA



On Mon, Jul 25, 2022 at 5:11 PM Nicolette Escanillas <ne@spacewise.net> wrote:


Dear DENR Regional,
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I'd like to consult your office regarding our plan. Here is the sketch plan of our property. As you can see it covers a
portion of 2 lots namely Lot 681 and Lot 669.


How will we apply for this one should this be a subdivision plan or should be a segregation plan? 




Kind regards,

Nicolette

_______________________________________________________________



Spacewise AG
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Account Management
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